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Dear Sir / Madam,
I's shocking to know that a OWTS is planed to build in the heavily residential area. But It is commonly known that
any thing associated with Waste categories should be handled extremely cautious and if have to, the facility related

to should be wisely built in an area with safe distance from the neighbourhood where hundreds and thousands
people value so much with all of their hopes.

Therefore, as a member of local residents, we would like local government have a second thoughts and listening to
the feedback from the local community before making a final decision.

Yours sincerely,
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